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August 25, 2015

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the restoration of the North
Point Water Tower, an individually designated Historic Structure, at 2288 North Lake
Drive for the Milwaukee Water Works.

Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the demolition of a rear addition
at 827-829 E. Brady Street in the Brady Street Historic District for Pepperoni Cannoli LLC.

Dear Ald. Nik Kovac:

This letter is to inform you that the above matters will be considered at the September 15th Historic
Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall,
200 E Wells St. -

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on these applications.
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